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Issue Proposed for Consideration

I ask for your support for the inclusion of the following item on the agenda of the earliest
available meeting of the Governance Committee:

A request for the Development Services Department to update Section 35-335(c)C. NCD-3
“Ingram Hills” of the Unified Development Code (UDC) to review the current standards and
modify fence height standards in front yards.

Brief Background

The Ingram Hills NCD was created by the City of San Antonio in September 2004. The
standards for front yard fencing on properties zoned “R-20" Residential Single Family
District and “RE” Residential Estate District restrict the height to 4 feet tall, with required
transparency ratio per the UDC. The Neighborhood Association has submitted support to
amend this regulation to align with current UDC restrictions.

Submitted for Council consideration Q/"&M

by:
Councilwoman Ana Sandoval, District 7
Supporting Councilmembers’ Signatures (4 only) District No.
1. ;___—\6 J
2. @\A/\/i’\; e 97
/
3.

(stiite 5
L




